
 

The Ojibway Club 

 

Township of the Archipelago, 
9 James Street 
Parry Sound, ON P2A 1T4 
 
Dear Reeve Liverance and Councillors, 

I am wri�ng on behalf of The Ojibway Club concerning our municipal taxes and some recent invoices we 
have received. 

In recent years, the Council of the Township of the Archipelago have agreed to forgive the annual taxes 
of the Club in recogni�on of its role and value to residents as a community centre. The Board and 
members of the Ojibway Club recognize the importance of this recogni�on and are grateful for having 
achieved it. We con�nue to work diligently to meet the expecta�ons the Township has concerning our 
place in the community. 

Recently we have been receiving tax adjustment invoices for the years 2021 to 2023, concerning our 
property, . I am wri�ng to ask that these tax adjustments also be 
forgiven in alignment with the previous decisions made to forgive our taxes for those years. 

I thank you for your considera�on in this ma�er, 

 

R. Kaufmann 
Rainer Kaufmann 
President and Chair, 
The Ojibway Club 
president@ojibwayclub.com 
 
cc: Earl Manners 
     Scott Sheard 
     Erin Robinson 
 

 


